
 

 

(Press Memo – For Immediate Release) 
July 13, 2022 

Japan Airlines Updates International Network Plans 

Due to the impact of the new coronavirus infection, the number of flights between Japan and mainland China has been restricted, 

but we have decided to operate the Narita=Tianjin route from July 2022 for the time being, following the recent easing of  

restrictions. 

While flights from Japan to Beijing are restricted, we aim to improve customer convenience by resuming flights to Tianjin, a city 

near Beijing. 

 We will continue to implement our route plan in a flexible manner, including further increase of flights and development of other 

mainland China routes, while keeping an eye on immigration restrictions, quarantine systems, and demand. 

Key Highlights : ※= denotes round trip. 

✓ Narita=Tianjin service will begin on July 16. 

✓ For the time being, one round-trip flight per week is planned. 

 

Network Plan  From July 16 for the time being 

 

Flight  Routes  Type of Aircraft 
Operation day of the 

week 

Flight schedule (Dep./Arr. at 

Local time  

JL823 NRT-TSN 767-300ER Saturday Dep.9:55  Arr.12:55 

JL824 TSN-NRT 767-300ER Saturday Dep.14:55  Arr.19:20 
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